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www.sanantonioquilt.org
210-984-6149

ALL ABOUT THE SHOW!

Weathering 
The Storm 
Together!

Sandra Doyle and 
Committees

President’s Letter

August 12th
Guild Meeting

9:00 am - Doors Open
10:00 am - General

Business Meeting
Saint Andrew

Presbyterian Church
8231 Callaghan Rd,
San Antonio, TX 78230

Remember to
bring to the

meeting

• Name tag (wear it)
• Library books, & DVDs 
• QPC projects
• Bright Hopes quilts
• Smiles for everyone

Last week my sister Gail showed me a Capper’s Weekly quilt pattern 
that belonged to our late grandmother. The pattern appears to be unused.  
The envelope is undated, but the postage meter stamp on the envelope 
(two and a half cents) screams “vintage”. This Black-Eyed Susan pattern was 
published under the name Kate Marchbanks.  A little investigation revealed 
this as a pen name for longtime Capper’s Weekly editor Louise Fowler 
Roote.  Anyway, Gail and I discussed trying the pattern. Gail would do hers in 
bright, modern fabrics. I would use retro fabrics resembling those available 
to Grandma. I won’t be able to duplicate the quality of Grandma’s work, but 
quilting brings back wonderful memories of her.

Did you vendors sell your stash of goodies at July’s Treasure Hunt? 
Did you shoppers find bargains galore?  It certainly seemed like participants 
on both sides of the tables were having a great time. 

You have probably noticed the labyrinth model near the windows in 
All Saints Hall. Lani Nunley asked me to announce that it is now completed 
and is available to our Guild members for contemplation and conversation. It 
sounds like a great place to check out in cooler weather.

Did you contribute patriotic blocks for July’s double four-patch 
challenge? Challenge winner Bernie Ferris looked so happy when Viki Ash 
drew her name.  I know we can look forward to seeing those blocks one day 
in a project for Community Quilt Angels. Remember to check our website for 
the 2 x 4 block instructions for August.  I appreciate these simple patterns 
that help us use fabrics we have on hand.

Our 2023 GSAQG show will be here before we know it.  Let’s get 
those quilt entries and silent auction items in.  I hope individuals, bees, or 
groups of friends will contribute celebration ads for the program. Don’t 
forget to sign up for at least one two-hour volunteer shift at the show.  
Sandy Doyle and her committee have put in countless hours planning this 
wonderful event for us.  I know we each want to be a part of its success.

Elaine

            Golden Carrot                    Door Prize                Block of the Month
            Teresa Reynold                Trish Nicholson             Bernie Farris
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NEWSLETTER INPUT
DEADLINE is Midnight the Monday after Guild 

meeting.  E-mail:
 quiltnews@sanantonioquilt.org

NEWSLETTER ADVERTISING
			                Monthly     Yearly
Full page ad		  $60.00        $660
1/2 page ad			   $30.00        $330

(horizontal - 7 x 4 3/4
vertical - 3 3/8 x 9 1/2)

1/4 page ad			   $15.00        $165
Business card (2 x 3.5)	 $10.00        $110

2023 Programs

August
August 11 - Sandy Doyle and her committee 
chairs will present who are and what is needed 
for the Show.

September
September 9 - Ruth Felty will teach how to fold 
paper for Hawaiian blocks.

October - Debby Maddy
Friday Oct 13 - Labyrinth class. Supply list will be 
given when you sign up.
Saturday Oct 14 - Shibori dyeing (technique from 
Japan), presentation and trunk show.
Saturday Oct 14 - after guild, Gypsy sampler 
class.  Supply list will be given when you sign up. 

				    Sandra

All guild members may
advertise in the newslettter
one free business card size

each year. Must be quilt related.

2023 Summer Retreat - Winter in July!

Newcombe Tennis Ranch

	 We had a total of 29 retreaters attend this 
year’s summer retreat. Everyone enjoyed quilting 
with others, sharing ideas, and learning from each 
other. Seeing the beautiful work of such a talented 
group is always a treat. 

	 We received fun surprises each day, had door 
prize drawings, made a fabric “pod let” for the 
group project, and everyone who played the left/
right/center dice game was a winner. 

	 A special thanks to Deanne for inviting our 
group to the Quilt Haus. It is great to shop with 
your quilty friends and door prizes are always fun. 
Thanks, Quilt Haus!

			   Linda Casias

BUSY FINGERS WORKSHOP 
 

JEANNETTE JAY - BAGINEER  
BAG MAKING CLASSES IN MY HOME STUDIO 

 
 

SAN ANTONIO, TEXAS      210-219-8880 
busyfingerssa@sbcglobal.net 

 

 
 
                                      
 
 
 
 
 

 
Check out the wonderful Bring & Brag items!

 

https://photos.app.goo.gl/JCQiPzetMGWq1yt56
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GSAQG BOARD MEETING MINUTES JULY 3, 2023

President Elaine Staller called the meeting to order at 
7:03 p.m. Present: Elaine Staller, Dea Jae Shore, Melissa 
Allo, Cindy Shutt, Ina Ramirez, Sandy Doyle, Sandra 
Lowell, Jean Hardies, Mary McCarthy, Gail Clover.
Not present: 
Guests: Linda Casias

President – Elaine Staller
1.	 June Board Meeting Minutes were approved as 

written.
2.	 Discussed Ethel Howey Grant details.
3.	 New suggestion box and door prize baskets bought.
4.	 Need ideas to recruit help with moving furniture for 

meetings and classes.

President Pro Tem – Dea Jae Shore
1.	 Website is working.
2.	 163 current members.

Secretary – Melissa Allo
1.	 One phone call received no message left.

Treasurer – Cindy Shutt
1.	 The current total balance is $89,907.30;  $12,000 

reserved for quilt show facility expense.

1st VP for Special Events – Sandra Doyle
1.	 Summer retreat date is July 19th  – 23rd, 2023.  Linda 

Casias will send out newsletter to all retreaters with 
information.

2.	 Linda Casias came to discuss possibility of returning to 
Camp Wood for 2024 Summer Retreat. 

3.	 Show  Update:
•	 Flyers are printed. 
•	 Pipe and Drape secured.  
•	 Appraiser secured and sign ups on the website.  
•	 Celebration ads and prices were given out at the 

June meeting. (will put on website).  
•	 Need to find a replacement for the program 

chair—due to resignation.  
•	 Sign-ups for working the show will start at July 

guild meeting.
•	 Need to work with hospitality.
•	 Need to contract security.
•	 Need to problem solve taping down the pig tails.
•	 Obtain Food Truck contracts.

4.	 Mini Retreat – October 20-21st.  $35  Sign ups start in 
August.  30 spaces available.

5.	 Winter Retreat – January 25-28th, 2024 4 days - $350, 
3 days $260.  Newks Tennis Ranch, New Braunfels.  
Sign ups start in August.  $175 deposit required.  Full 
payment due by November guild meeting.

2nd VP for Information – Ina Ramirez
1.	 10’ x 5’ quilt frame available.  See Ina for 

information.

2.	 Ina has been notified that zoom link in newsletter 
does not work.

3.	 A motion was made and passed to dissolve the DVD 
library.

3rd VP for Special Programs – Sandra Lowell
1.	 Garage Sale – Start at 11.  All vendors will need their 

own change.
2.	 July – Panel-palooza challenge was announced.  Lap 

size quilt from a panel.  Show at November meeting.  
Prizes will be awarded.

3.	 August – Everything Show!
4.	 September – Roy Maas Presentation
5.	 October – Debby Maddy Shibori Fabrics.  

4th VP for Services – Jean Hardies 
1.	 15 quilts are ready for 2025 Quilt Auction.

5th VP for Community Outreach – Mary McCarthy
1.	 Bright Hopes, Linda Nash – nothing to report. 
2.	 Community Education, Oralia Aves – nothing to 

report
3.	 Storybook Quilts, Viki Ash

•	 13 Storybook Quilt Kits have been delivered 
this quarter. Participating locations: Project 
Transformation, Northside Museum, three San 
Antonio Public Library Branches

•	 Viewers (year to date): 36,850
•	 Four quilt kits have been added to the 

collection. The Day the Crayons Quit (408), La 
Princesa and the Pea (409), What Can You Do 
with a Paleta? (403B), The Tortilla Quilt (206D)

•	 Five tops are ready for quilting to become quilt 
kits. Farmer Duck, What Can You Do with a 
Paleta? (Two tops), Airplanes, Maya’s Blanket

•	 Volunteer Hours:  100.5 Hours
•	 Mileage: 265 miles

4.	 Community Quilt Angels, Janet Miller nothing to 
report.

Parliamentarian – Gail Clover 
1.	 Nominating committee has been formed.

Unfinished Business:  Library – Book and DVD 
collections status.

New Business: 
1.	 General information, policies and standing 

committees will be updated in 2023. 
2.	 Ethel Howey Grant updates.
3.	 Committee reporting quarterly vs monthly.
4.	 New Service Award in progress.
5.	 Meeting to update Policies and General Information 

set for 7/13 at 7pm.

Meeting adjourned: 8:31 p.m. 
Minutes submitted by: Melissa Allo, Secretary 
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GSAQG General Meeting Minutes July 8, 2023

President – Elaine Staller 
1.	 Meeting called to order at 10:02 am.
2.	 June General Meeting minutes were approved as 

published.
3.	 Three new members introduced.

President Pro-Tem – Dea Jae Shore
1.	 Technical difficulties have been fixed.
2.	 Door Prize Winners:  Trish Nicholson.
3.	 Golden Carrot Winner:  Teresa Reynolds.

Secretary – Melissa Allo 
1.	 2 phone calls received.  

Treasurer – Cindy Shutt
1.	 Cash on hand $89,907.30  $12,000 for quilt show 

event center  $8,800 for pipe and drape.

1st VP for Special Programs – Sandy Doyle
2.	 Summer retreat date is July 19th  – 23rd, 2023.  

Linda Casias will send out newsletter to all 
retreaters with information.

2.	 Quilt Show – 
3.	 Sandy Doyle recognized and thanked Dea Jae 

Shore for all her efforts with the show.
•	 Help needed with the Program.
•	 Reserves will be listed for silent auction items.
•	 Sign up for volunteer shifts available.  4+ 

hours will gain free entry to show.
3.	 Fall mini retreat – October 20-21.  Sign ups start in 

August. 
4.	 Winter retreat – January 25-28.  Sign ups start in 

August. 

2nd VP for Information – Ina Ramirez 
1.	 Nothing to report.

3rd VP for Programs - Sandra Lowell
1.	 76 Patriotic blocks – won by Bernie Farris.
2.	 Discussed the job description for 3rd VP for 

Programs.  Anyone interested please see Sandra 
for more information.

3.	 July – Treasure Hunt!  Panel-palooza challenge 
was announced.  Lap size quilt at lease 60” long 
from a panel.  Panels are available for check out 
from Bright Hopes, QPC.  Show at November 
meeting.  Prizes will be awarded.

4.	 August – Everything Show!
5.	 September – Roy Maas Presentation.  Ruth Felty 

will teach how to fold paper for Hawaiian blocks.
6.	 October – Debby Maddy Shibori Fabrics.  

4th VP for Services – Jean Hardies 
1.	 QPC – Mary Ruth Flores gave an explanation of 

what QPC does.

5th VP for Community Outreach – Mary McCarthy 
1.	 Bright Hopes, Linda Nash – need 65 Christmas 

Quilts for Roy Maas. 
2.	 Community Education, Oralia Aves – nothing to 

report
3.	 Storybook Quilts, Viki Ash

•	 13 Storybook Quilt Kits have been delivered 
this quarter. Participating locations: Project 
Transformation, Northside Museum, three San 
Antonio Public Library Branches

•	 Viewers (year to date): 36,850
•	 Four quilt kits have been added to the 

collection. The Day the Crayons Quit (408), La 
Princesa and the Pea (409), What Can You Do 
with a Paleta? (403B), The Tortilla Quilt (206D)

•	 Five tops are ready for quilting to become 
quilt kits. Farmer Duck, What Can You Do 
with a Paleta? (Two tops), Airplanes, Maya’s 
Blanket

•	 Volunteer Hours:  100.5 Hours
•	 Mileage: 265 miles

4.	 Community Quilt Angels, Janet Miller nothing to 
report.

Parliamentarian – Gail Clover – (not present, report 
sent)
1.	 Nominating committee has been formed for 

2024 Officers (1st VP for Special Events, 2nd VP for 
Information, 3rd VP for Programs, and Treasurer).   
Nominating committee members are Mary 
McCarthy, Cathy Wallace and Jackie Randall.

General Announcements:

Unfinished business – none

New business – None.

Member attendance – 82

Guests – 0

New members – 3

Name tag fine collection - $2.15 

Meeting adjourned at 11:02 a.m. 

Minutes submitted by Melissa Allo, Secretary
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Pieces of the Past:  Irons

Ellen Hernandez

                              
	 The need to shape and smooth fabric was the source of many inventions.  The Chinese used hot metal for ironing well 
over a thousand years ago, as did the Koreans - though Koreans often used ironing sticks, too, beating the cloth rhythmically 
on stone.  Archeologists discovered ‘linen smoothers’ made of round, dark glass in many Viking women’s graves.  Other 
European cultures used stone, glass, bones, and wood for smoothing long before forged metal irons were created.  A screw-
press was introduced to Europe by the Romans.  As the design developed, the press was a practical piece of furniture for 
storage.
	 The Scandinavians and Dutch carved elaborate mangle boards to smooth items larger than clothing, such as linens, 
on a wooden roller.  A special mangle was often made by a groom for his bride.  The oldest known mangle dates to 1566.  
Their design spread as far east as Russia.

	 Glass smoothers with handles were called slickers or slickstones and were standard pieces from the late Middle Ages 
to the 19th century.  Often made of marble, they are a collector’s item.

	 The first simple flat irons were forged by blacksmiths in the late Middle Ages.  Two irons were required, one to be 
used while the other heated on a fire or stove.  Other names for irons were sadirons from an old word meaning solid, and 
goose from the shape of the curved handle.  Some irons were made of earthenware, terracotta, or soapstone.  The hot 
handles had to be covered with pads or rags and after awhile removable wooden handles were created.  Spitting on the iron 
was common to test for the desired temperature.  It was a chore to keep the irons clean, rust free,  and smooth to prevent 
damage to fabrics.

	 An improvement on the flat iron was the ox-tongue, box or slug iron.  A chunk of metal was heated and then inserted 
into the iron body.  Some of these slug irons could rotate on the handle and had a variety of surfaces, such as fluting and 
embossing for special tailoring. Charcoal could be inserted to hold heat longer if there were air holes in the iron.  In India, 
burning coconut shells were used instead, and can still be found in use in areas where power outages are common.

	 Gas irons were next on the scene. Fuels consisted of kerosene, ethanol, whale oil, natural gas, carbide gas and 
gasoline.  Coleman’s gas iron was made in popular colors - blue, turquoise, red, green, and tan.  Fuel irons sold well after 
World War II in areas that had not received electricity, and into the 1960s in parts of Canada and to the Amish. Henry Seely 
of New York patented the electric iron in 1882.  Steam irons came in the 1950s.
Interesting Facts:  The world’s largest collection of irons is housed in Gochsheim Castle near Karlsruhe, Germany.  There is an 
international Pressing Iron and Trivet Collectors of America club that has an annual convention and a quarterly newsletter; 
Info@PressingIronAndTrivetCollectors.org.  Two detailed books about irons are Show and Tell by Ton van der Tonnekreek 
and Even More Irons By Irons by David Irons.

http://www.oldandinteresting.com/photocredit.aspx#laundry
http://www.oldandinteresting.com/photocredit.aspx#laundry
http://www.oldandinteresting.com/photocredit.aspx#Laundry
http://www.oldandinteresting.com/photocredit.aspx#Laundry
http://www.antiqbuyer.com/images/ARCHIVE_PICS/iron_archive/2010-OK/GAS/gas/revol_2fam.jpg
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Greater San Antonio Quilt Guild YTD Actual 2023  Budget

Treasurer’s Report Rent (Meetings)  $1,810.00 3,360.00

For the Seven Months ending July 31, 2023 Rent (Workshops) 500.00

YTD Actual 2023  Budget Janitorial  $100.00 600.00

REVENUES Quilt Stand  $76.99 

Ordinary Income: Membership expenses:

Interest  $7.18 200.00 Membership Supplies 50.00

CD Interest  $271.23 Stationery Purchase  $300.91 350.00

Other income Newsletter / Directory Printing  $170.00 200.00

Garage Sale  $190.50 Newsletter Prize  $25.00 

Staionery Sales  $90.00 Postage  $23.37 50.00

Magazine Sales  $59.00 Zoom Subscription  $160.02 160.00

Nametage Fines  $10.70 Webpage 280.00

Newsletter Postage  $30.00 Quilt Show  $1,858.09 41,970.00

Dues - Membership  $3,713.50 3,000.00 Challenge Quilt Contest Prizes

Newsletter / Directory Ads  $165.00 250.00 Auction 0.00

Boot Block Challenge  $101.26 Community Activities:

Workshops  $300.00 1,100.00 Bright Hopes  $448.65 901.26

Fund Raising: Storybook Quilts 250.00

Quilt Show  $27,085.50 51,480.00 Community Education 150.00

Raffle Quilt  $2,498.00 5,500.00 Quilt Angels  $255.00 500.00

Challenge Quilt Contest  $325.00 590.00 Membership Services & Activities:

Program Ads  $1,430.00 Ethel Howey Grant  $1,000.00 

Entry Fees  $2,945.00 Library  $150.00 

Sponsorships  $1,900.00 QPC  $150.00 

Vendors  $17,427.50 QPFC  $150.00 

Appraisals  $560.00 Video Library  $- 

Auction Programs  $223.88  $2,500.00 

Self-Sustaining: Workshops  $725.00  $1,000.00 

Retreat - Summer  $11,455.00  $12,000.00 Self-Sustaining Activities:

Retreat - Winter  $13,235.00  $12,000.00 Mini-Retreats  $845.14  $1,000.00 

Mini-Retreats  $980.00  $1,000.00 Retreat - Summer  $11,448.02  $12,000.00 

Houston Bus Trip  $3,000.00 Retreat - Winter  $13,235.00  $12,000.00 

One Time Donation  $5.00 Houston Bus Trip  $3,000.00 

Total Revenues    $57,698.87  $90,120.00 Total Expenses  $35,428.80  $7,950.00 

EXPENSES Net  $22,270.07  $82,170.00 

Administration: Ending Frost Operating  $42,531.50 

Administration 400.00 Ending Frost Savings  $2,203.13 

Computer Equip  $108.24 SSFCU CD’s & Savings  $23,855.16 

Bank & CC  $223.58 500.00 SSFCU Wright Class CD  $11,691.90 

Insurance  $161.60 2,000.00  $80,281.69 

Office Supplies & Postage  $166.00 200.00 Liabilities

CPA / Tax Return  $600.00 600.00 Shrine Auditorium  $(20,000.00)

Door Prizes 0.00 Total Guild Funds  $60,281.69 

Telephone  $70.31 250.00 Cynthia Shutt, Treasurer

Storage facility  $2,394.00 4,000.00
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LAST GUEST SPEAKER / TEACHER FOR THE YEAR!

Our last guest speaker for this year is Debby Maddy, 
who comes from the Abilene area. You can sign up 
for her classes starting this month.  Her Friday class is 
Labyrinth, and has directions for super twin, queen, or 
king! Her Saturday class is Gypsy sampler, which can 
start with precuts. I have supply lists ready for guild 
meeting.

Sandra Lowell

July 2023 Quilt Show Update 
September 22nd & 23rd, 2023 --- Sandy Doyle & Gail Clover 

“Weathering the Storms Together”

The excitement continues to build as the quilt show is only six weeks away!! I am proud to announce 
that after many hours these past two years of planning, problem solving, and implementing tasks, the 
show is coming together. Thank you thank you to the many people who have helped in this endeavor. I 
am also proud and pleased to announce that we have sold 3000 raffle tickets and will sell more at the 
show.

Last important tasks:
•	 Please sign up for a shift to work at the quilt show as we need all hands-on deck. Remember, four 

hours will get you free entry to the show. 
•	 All outstanding quilt entry fees, complete description paragraphs, and pictures are due at the Au-

gust guild meeting. No quilt entries will be accepted after this date!!!   
•	 Continue to sign up for appraisal appointments found online under quilt show. 
Advertise, Advertise, Advertise!  I need your continued help getting the word out about the show. 
Now is the time to focus on communities outside the quilting community.  I have included a digital 
copy of the rack card and digital flyer for your convenience. Many community bulletin boards will al-
low posting of these documents. The flyer is geared to attracting community outside of the quilting 
world. Please help to advertise the show via social media and tagging Alzafar (which will help reach 
others) and our wonderful vendors. The vendors want us to do well, and they also want to be suc-
cessful.  The vendor list can be found on our website under the show. Realize that our vendors are an 
integral income piece necessary to having a quilt show. Without our vendors, we could not support 
a show. Encourage others to do some early Holiday shopping. I already know which vendors I will be 
purchasing from, and I am looking forward to it.

Once again,
Thank you for your continued support and encouragement!!
Sandy Doyle
2023 Quilt Show Chair	 I

1 month, 12 days until the show! Countdown to Greatness!

Fall Mini Retreat—Linda Kirk

October 20th & 21st

Cost $35    30 openings.

Sign up starts in August.
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WELCOME TO OUR NEW MEMBER!

To all the wonderful people who attended 
the recent Treasure Hunt and were so kind to 
purchase my fabrics to give them new homes 
and useful purposes, I want to give my 
sincere thank you very much.  I appreciate 
especially so many of you liked the same 
fabric designs that I like, and I hope to see 
them show up in the Bring and Brag sessions 
of future meetings.  Thank you to the Guild 
for putting on this event.

Glendolyn Alkas

Zoom Information for the Greater San Antonio Quilt Guild Meeting

Wendy Quilter is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting.
When:  Sat, July 8, 9:30 am – 10:30 am
Where: On Zoom 
Zoom Meeting Link:  https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88054868999?pwd=RHU1d3BMMzNlOC9VRkhpS2VlaHJHdz09 
Meeting ID: 880 5486 8999					    Passcode: 607875

In need of some cooler weather? If so, come 
join us at Winter Retreat!

January 25-28 2024
Newks Tennis Ranch, New Braunfels

Thursday - Sunday   $350
Friday - Sunday        $260

Sign-ups will start in August!

Questions?  Email Melissa at melissa_777@
earthlink.net or call 210-387-6495!

Donations needed for 
Silent Auction!

We still need lots more! We need items to 
sell in the silent auction at our show.  The 
items can be quilts, any size, tote bags, and 
other items quilty folk will be interested in 
purchasing.  You can turn them into the show 
table at our guild meetings through August.  
We won’t be selling fabric or kits so that we do 
not compete with our vendors. Help us out - 
Please Donate!

			   Thanks, Sandra Lowell

Interested in Joining us for a meeting but can’t 
seem to be able to make it in person?  No 
worries, just go to our website: https://www.
sanantonioquilt.org/ click on the CALENDER 
link in the page, then click on the ZOOM 
meeting link on the date of the meeting.  Our 
Zoom person will be available 15 minutes prior 
to the meeting itself to let you in.  Come join us 
and have some camaraderie via ZOOM!

Nova Montgomery News

Nova Montgomery is offering her maintenance 
class online, as a rented video with. 72 hour time 
limit.
https://www.novamontgomery.com/novas-
online-featherweight-221-maintenance-
workshop.htm

http://melissa_777%40earthlink.net
http://melissa_777%40earthlink.net
https://www.novamontgomery.com/novas-online-featherweight-221-maintenance-workshop.htm
https://www.novamontgomery.com/novas-online-featherweight-221-maintenance-workshop.htm
https://www.novamontgomery.com/novas-online-featherweight-221-maintenance-workshop.htm
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It’s A Quilt Show!!! 

Greater San Antonio Quilt Guild 

9/22 & 9/23 
 

                       D

      

 

        Quilt Dimensions 84” x 84”                                 

The Greater San Antonio Quilt Guild proudly invites all lovers of art, creativity, and history, 
to its upcoming Quilt Show; “Weathering the Storms Together”.  Two hundred judged quilts 
will be available for your viewing pleasure along with opportunities to purchase raffle 
tickets for a dynamic queen size storm at sea quilt.  We are very excited to have the renown 
fiber artist, Sherri Lipman McCauley, exhibit her works. The quilt show will also have 
numerous vendors who offer new and exciting textile products, a boutique with handmade 
finished items that make great gifts, a silent auction of finished quality quilts and items.. 
The show is a family fun event, with a hunt and seek activity for youth and opportunities to 
learn about the history of quilting. Food trucks will be available on site and parking is free.                                                                                                                                             

Dates: Friday September 22, 2023, 10am to 5pm   Saturday September 23rd 10am to 4pm 
Entry tickets $12, 8 and under free.                                                             www.sanantonioquilt.org 

   Alzafar Shrine      
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FOR SALE
Singer sphinx treadle machine for sale $200. Has lots of attachments with original handbook, bullet bobbin 
case, and one long bobbin. Pickup in San Antonio. Contact Sandra Lowell at 512.484.1307.

	 	       	      

TREASURE HUNT FUN!

Thanks to all of you who cooperated and made 
the garage sale not only successful but fun. I am 
happy to say no one reported poor manners! This 
is good news for you, because now we will have 
another garage sale next July. I guess my threat 
worked.

If you didn’t get rid of all your stuff this year, you 
can reserve it for next year!  Of course, there 
are other things you can do with your items, like 
donate to guild committees.

Sandra Lowell



Greater San Antonio Quilt Guild, Inc
P.O. Box 380522
San Antonio, TX 78268

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

Board of Directors

President			   Elaine Staller
President Pro Tem		 DeaJea Shore
1st Vice President
  for Special Events	 Sandra Doyle
2nd Vice President	
  for Information		  Ina Ramirez
3rd Vice President
  for Programs		  Sandra Lowell
4th Vice President  
  for Services	 	 Jean Hardies
5th Vice President for
  Community Outreach	 Mary McCarthy
Secretary			   Melissa Allo
Treasurer			   Cindy Shutt
Parliamentarian		  Gail Clover

Term expires December 2023

August Schedule

August 7 Board Meeting 	          7:00 PM
   on Zoom

August 12 General Meeting	       10:00 AM
   Saint Andrew Presbyterian Church AND
   on Zoom

Check out the calendar on our web page for
Bee meetings and other Guild related events.

ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION

REGULAR DUES		  $ 28
SENIOR (65+)		  $ 21
YOUTH (6-18)		  $   7

Send check to: 
GSAQG

PO Box 380522
San Antonio, TX 78268

ALL MEMBER ARE WELCOME TO 
PRINT PAGE 10 AND DISTRIBUTE 

TO FRIENDS / FAMILY / COMMUNITY!  
PLEASE HELP US MAKE THE QUILT 

SHOW GREAT!!!!


